Jean Vickers

My name is Jean Vickers. I am 75 years old and a lifelong asthmatic. We moved to Corona de
Tucson in 2008. Within a few years, my asthma, which was controlled by medication, was getting
worse from particulates in the air. I discovered from a Mayo Clinic Asthma specialist, that [ have
eleven nodules which are scars from childhood asthma attacks. We live downwind from the
proposed Copper World, and I am genuinely concerned that I will not be able to enjoy our yard
because of toxic particulates blowing off an open pit and the debris piles. I am concerned that
Hudbay will not control the dust and cause me to have an asthma attack that could hospitalize me.

I object to Copper World being granted a "Class 2 Air Pollution Permit". Copper World hasn't
accurately determined that they would not be a major source while the potential exists to emit more
than 100 tons per year of any air pollutant. I request Copper World be permitted as a Class 1 Source
to protect the well-established communities less than a mile away from its planned tailings storage
area.



